
Question on Notice 
No. 2327 

Asked on 1 December 2016 
 
MR BENNETT asked the Minister for Health and Minister for Ambulance Services (HON C 
R DICK) –  
 
With reference to the detailed breakdown of labour by category for 2015-16 v 2016-17 
supplied by the Cairns and Hinterland HHS to the Ernst and Young Budget Build Analysis 30 
September 2016, Version 1 (page 19)—  
 
Will the Minister provide a similarly detailed breakdown for the Wide Bay HHS? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Honourable Member for Burnett for his question. 
 
I am advised that information relevant to staffing numbers sought by the Honourable Member 
is available at a variety of sources including State Budget Papers, annual reports of the Wide 
Bay Hospital and Health Service and Queensland Health Performance website. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


